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Wendell Young IV
UFCW 1776KS
President

Members,
I am writing to remind all of our members in our Northcentral and Southeast Divisions
that you can access expert legal advice as a benefit of your UFCW 1776 Keystone
State membership.
 
The law firm of McEldrew Young is our Local’s legal services plan provider, and, in
addition to the traditional areas of coverage, each member is entitled to 2 hours of
consultation time on a wide-array of legal matters, including recent changes to the
legal landscape as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic.
 
The firm is ready and available to help 24 hours per day, 7 days per week and is
equipped to provide services remotely. Please CLICK HERE to access a memo
regarding the firm’s services.
 
We all recognize that the COVID-19 pandemic has changed everything, including
key areas of the law that could impact you and your families. I urge you to take
advantage of this benefit.
 
Please continue to stay safe at your worksite: wear gloves and a mask. Practice
social distancing and insist that your employer follow all safety protocols.
 
Thank you, again, for your had work throughout this crisis.
 

Thank you,
Wendell W Young IV

President,
UFCW Local 1776 Keystone State

IF YOU SEE (484) 589-1357 CALLING YOU, PICK UP THE PHONE!
IT'S YOUR UNION CALLING WITH IMPORTANT INFORMATION!
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